
Village of Sullivan 
Po Box 6 

Sullivan, WI 53178 
262.593.2388 

 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF OFFICIAL PUBLIC TEST 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Official Public Test of the Electronic Voting 
Systems to be used at the Village of Sullivan Spring Election and Presidential 
Preference Primary on April 7, 2020, will be conducted on Thursday, April 2nd @ 
2:30pm at: 

 
Village of Sullivan 

Sullivan Veteran’s Memorial Park 
408 Grove Street 
Sullivan WI 53178 

        
THIS PUBLIC TEST is being held in accordance with Section 5.84 Wisconsin Statutes and is 
open to the general public. 
 
 
 
 
Heather Rupnow 
Clerk/Treasurer 
Posted March 31st  – Website & Posting Locations 
 
 


